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Here are some Year 4 children who have 

been challenged to find the perimeter of 

the playground. It was important that they 

were accurate as our Headteacher is 

interested in buying a new Astro Turf.

Children in Years 4 and 5 spent a morning focusing 

on patterns in nature. They took photographs on the 

iPads of patterns that they spotted. Then they made 

natural pictures in groups.

Year 2 focused on making natural 

repeating patterns using natural 

objects. They worked in teams and 

here is one of the beautiful end 

results.

Year 2 children also used the items 

that they had collected to create giant 

tally charts. Here you can see how 

many sticks, stones and leaves that 

one group collected.
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